
Year 5
POPLAR



Welcome to Year 5.  

We are your new class 

teachers, Miss Pollen 

and Miss Tyrrell. We 

are really looking 

forward to having a 

great year with you all 

from September!

Miss Pollen

Miss Tyrrell



About Miss Pollen

My Family
I have two daughters 
called Lilah (who will 
be 3 in August) and 
India (who is 1 ½ ).

When I’m Not At School I Like 
To:
• Spend lots of time with my 

girls <3 
• Sleep (not that I get to do 

this often)
• Spend time outside in 

nature
• Go to the gym
• Go out to eat yummy food 

with my family
• Listen to music and dance 

and sing 

Why I Love Being a Teacher
I love teaching because I love 
spending time with the children 
at school who never fail to make 
me laugh and smile every day –
each and every child I have 
taught has been wonderfully 
special and unique. I love to 
help the children in my class to 
grow in confidence and support 
them in learning new things.



About Miss Tyrrell

I’m Miss Tyrrell and I will be 
teaching Poplar Class on a 
Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday. I have recently 
come back to work from 
maternity leave after having my 
daughter, who has just turned 
one! 

When I’m not at school, I love 
to…
• Spend time with my family 

and friends 
• Get out and about for walks
• Read – if I ever get a moment 

to myself!
• Travel to new places
• Go to a yoga class

I love being a teacher because 
there is never a dull moment 
when you spend all day with a 
bunch of children. I love seeing 
the children grasp new concepts 
and I am always amazed by how 
much they have grown (both in 
height and with their learning) 
by the end of the year! 



Our Teaching Assistant

Mrs Quy



Our Classroom

This will be your new 
classroom in September where 

we are looking forward to 
taking part in lots of exciting 

learning. We hope you have a 
great summer and can’t wait to 

start our journey together in 
September .


